
 

 

ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

March 22, 2022 
 

TO: Terrence McCracken, Secretary to the Authority 

 
FROM: Sabrina A. Figler, Director of Water Quality 

SUBJECT: Travel for Gabriella Holevinski, Chemist, to Attend AWWA ACE Conference 

 
 

 

The AWWA ACE22 Conference is to be held in San Antonio, Texas, June 12-15. This conference 

provides an opportunity to connect water experts in every segment of the water industry. I have 

been approved to attend by the Board and I am requesting approval for Gabriella Holevinski to 

join me. There are many concurrent sessions in the areas of PFAS, advances in water treatment, 

managing lead in water, strengthening public trust, water policy and regulations, water quality 

challenges and water utility management and leadership. Gabriella put together schedules for each 

of us listing the dates and times of sessions we plan to attend (please see attached). I firmly believe 

the more educated my department is in what we do and why, the better team we make. There is 

much material to be covered at this conference and I appreciate you considering Gabriella's travel 

request. 

 

BUDGET INFORMATION: BUDGET YEAR 2022 

Water Quality Unit 1030 

GL #: 401000 640212 

Remaining Balance: $5007.00 

 

 
Thank you. 
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